
E. F.No. 12(1)/IODTCPTN/2022-Estt.                                                                     Date: 21.01.2023
 

ANNOUNCEMENT
 
The Walk-in interview for selection of Field Assistant (Advertised in Mathrubhumi daily on

11.01.2023),  has been postponed to 27.01.2023.
 
For Further details with regard to eligibility and other conditions please visit  our Website

https://cpcri.icar.gov.in/page/vacancies
Sd/-

Principal Investigator
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